i terd Simosen <
Sent: 24 March 2020 11:

To: English, Rachel
Subject: Re: 2019/6009/P 178 Regent's Park Road
Hi Rachel.

Thanks for this email.

I have looked at the revised drawings and am happy to withdraw our
objection as the rear balcony has been removed. The replacement is
acceptable. Thank you.

I would urge you to reconsider our request for a CMP. There is real
community concern about building works in the area, and [ would argue
that it is in the applicant's own interests to have a transparent and robust
CMP.

many thanks for all your work on this application.
Hope you are keeping well and safe,
All good wishes,

Richard
Chair PHCAAC

On Wed, 11 Mar 2020 at 09:59, English, Rachel <Rachel English{@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi Richard,

Thank you for your comments on this planning application. We have received revised drawings removing
the balcony at first floor level along with a few changes to the rear fenestration. The revised drawings are
on our website here.



I don’t consider that a Construction Management Plan is required in this instance. The site has a parking
space onsite which could be used for a skip/storage of materials and the scope of works is not sufficient to
require a CMP.

I was wondering if you still wish to object to the application?

Kind regards,

Rachel

Rachel English

Senior Planner
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 2726
Web: camden.gov.uk

2nd floor
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.



